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May 23, 2024

Marlene H. Dortch

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Secretary Dortch,

On behalf of the Council of the Village of Greenhills, I would like to express our concern on two
matters. The first is the fact that the FCC’s agency rules and regulations pertaining to
radiofrequency emissions have remained unchanged since first developed in 1996. Of specific
concern are the limits for radiofrequency exposure for humans that should be examined on a

regular basis.

The second matter pertains to this same issue - as well as many others - where the local
government’s ability to impact these issues is non-existent and adds to the continual erosion of the

concept of home rule.

We thank you for your consideration of these matters.
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